

## Principal's Note

We hope you are staying warm. Thank you for sending your students to school with the necessary gear for when it is warm enough for students to go outside for recess. As you are likely aware, if the feels like temperature is below zero, students stay inside at recess time.

We are excited to continue focusing on CLASSY and having different grade levels lead assemblies for the monthly focus. Thank you for encouraging your student to be CLASSY in how they treat each other. We continue to hand out kindness tickets and recognize students who are exhibiting the traits of CLASSY.

Thank you to those of you who were able to attend our recent math night. I know things are busy so thank you for making the time to attend. The math games you learned for the different grade levels will be helpful to your students. Thank you for pulling them out occasionally to provide your student with additional practice.

Our students' safety is very important to us. PLEASE REMEMBER to drop off and pick up students at the South doors of our building. The front entrance is a designated bus zone from the times of 7:20 - 8:00 AM and again from 2:45 - 4:15 PM.

Cokeville Elementary voted on the AR incentive for this quarter and chose duck taping on March 17th. Students will have the opportunity to tape different staff members to the wall. Students will have an unlimited opportunity to earn duct tape. The more they read the more duct tape they will be able to earn. We will stop accumulating points for this event on March 13th. Additionally, we are introducing an additional incentive for this and future years. Students who earn 200 AR points in the year will earn a Cokeville Elementary super reader personalized shirt to be presented at the end of the year. Students who earn 300 points will earn a gift card to the Buckle. Students who earn 400 points will earn an insulated Cokeville Elementary super reader personalized water bottle. Students who earn 500 AR points will earn a Cokeville Elementary super reader personalized jacket. Please encourage your students to read, read for all of these incentives.

We are excited to partner with you in your child's educational growth and learning. Thank you for attending parent teacher conferences to discuss your child's progress and areas your child is still working on that you may be able to help with. The parent to teacher connection is an important one. We look forward to seeing you at parent teacher conferences in March.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Dietz Cokeville K-12 Principal

## THE CONTROLLED TO THE CONTROLL



## Calendar Items

Academic Bowl is Now Playina

Ask you child about their team and when they play! All games are at 9:45. Bring your ID to check in at the office and you can watch the game. A note will be sent when we are playing the finals.

2/13 Classroom Valentine Parties

2/27 NO SCHOOL

3/13 AR points due

## Spelling Bee Participants

